
 
SES 178/2561         Sarasas Ektra School 
 
       November 16th, 2018 

 

Subject:   Invitation to Healthy Family Activity   
 
Dear   KG.2 Parents  
 

December 5th of every year is the anniversary of King Rama 9’s birth as well as Father’s Day. 
Therefore, the Kindergarten department will arrange an activity “Healthy Family Activity” for all students 
and parents in remembrance of King Rama 9’s remarkable talent in sports, and to build good relationships 
among family members through joining in this activity. Therefore, interested parents are invited to 
participate by submitting photos about exercise activities in which family members take part. 

 
The size of each photo should be 4x6 inches. Please stick all photos on a piece of A4 paper, 

name all who are in the photos, decorate the sheet as you want, and put a caption (photo description) 
underneath each photo either in Thai or English.   
 
 You may submit all your photos to class teachers from November 19th to the 23rd. After this, 
there will be an exhibition of the photos arranged by the school on the ground floor of Building 6. All the 
photos will be returned after the exhibition is over.  
 

 We appreciate all parents for your unfailing support.  
 
  

 Kind regards,  
 

…………………………………………………. 
(Mrs. Praweenrat Boonsawad) 

Vice President  
Sarasas Ektra School 

 


